
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Kenton Connects Advisory Committee invites you to a Public Open House on May 16 from 6:00 p.m. 

until 7:30 p.m.  The meeting will be held in the Dixie Heights High School cafeteria (3010 Dixie Highway).  

You may come and go any time between 6:00 and 7:30.   

 

Kenton Connects is an update to the County’s decades-old bicycle and pedestrian plans.  This open 

house will give attendees an understanding of the work and research that went into the study and draft 

recommendations, and an opportunity to provide feedback.   

 

For more information, email Chris Schneider at PDS or call him at 859.331.8980.   
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